
                                                                                                                                                             
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
◆ Seminar on Sustainable Logistics on Dec. 3 

 
On Thursday, December 3, 2009 JITI hosted a seminar on sustainable logistics at the 
Washington Marriott Metro Center in Washington, DC.  
The successful event of 120 participants attracted a wide variety of stake-holders who had 
the opportunity to listen to keynote speeches from experts intimately involved in the field in 
both Japan and the U.S. The outstanding presentations were followed by a panel session that 
produced a lively and informative discussion between the panelists and the audience on the 
possibility of managing efficiency and environmentally friendliness in logistics.  

Following the seminar, guests were invited to a reception which provided a backdrop 
wherein the participants continued the discussion of topics covered earlier in the day and had 
the occasion to create connections for future collaboration within the industry. 
For further information, please visit http://www.japantransport.com/seminar/200912.php. 

 
◆ Save the date!  JITI’s High Speed Rail Seminar will be held on Jan. 21! 

 
JITI will host another seminar on Thursday, January 21, 2010.  High Speed Rail: Mobilizing 
a New Generation will be held at the St. Regis Hotel in Washington, DC.  The main seminar 
will start at 2:00PM and end at 6:00PM. A reception will follow the seminar.  
JITI has invited distinguished speakers who are involved in high speed rail issues including 
governmental officials and industry experts from both the U.S. and Japan. 
An exhibition is also open from 12:00PM until the end of the event 
The seminar is free of charge, but we request that you pre-register. Further information and 
registration can be found at http://www.japantransport.com/seminar/201001.php. 

 
◆ Our public space 
 

Due to the holiday season, we will close our public space from December 23, 2009 to 
January 3, 2010.  Have a great holiday season!  
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